Protocol for admission of services suppliers, inspectors and other
professionals from foreign countries

1. The admission of professionals from foreign countries to the Angra Nuclear Power Station during
the Covid-19 pandemic will only be allowed in extraordinary cases.

2. Before arriving in Brazil, the visitor must fill out a form with information regarding his health and
send it to his contact for the trip at Eletronuclear. The document will be forwarded to the company’s
medical service. The form is available at http://www.eletronuclear.gov.br/Imprensa-e-

Midias/Paginas/Corona-Virus.aspx.

3. Upon arrival at the Angra Nuclear Power Station, he will be escorted to the site’s medical service
for a health evaluation.

4. Next, a 14-day quarantine must be observed.

5. After the end of the quarantine, he must present himself once again at the station’s medical
service for a new health evaluation before a work permit is issued.

6. His temperature will be measured on a daily basis when entering the company’s installations.

7. His clinical condition will be monitored on a daily basis, remotely or in-person, by a health
professional from Eletronuclear.



